
From the Desk of the Principal: Mrs. Jacqueline Johnson 

For the week of December 7-11, 2020 

 

Congratulations are in order. I am thrilled to announce that Dalewood School is 

the winner of the SumDog Math contest. Participants came from all over the city 

of Hamilton and our students were high level competitors who dominated the 

field of mathematics. Over 52,000 questions were answered and 6,000 answers 

came from Dalewood School. Congratulations to Mr. McHarg’s class for earning 

third place price. Congratulations to Mme Parsons class for coming in first place.  

Amazing work! Thank you to Ms. Coburn for organizing. The next contest is The 

SumDog National contest against all of Canada in the spring.  Way to go 

Dalewood! 

 

Thank you for supporting safety at Dalewood School. If your child is feeling 

unwell, please keep them at home.  

 

 

 


